
 

   
 

 
April 12, 2016 
 
 

Investor Alert for UFX.com, ufxmarkets.com and Reliantco 
 
Halifax - The Nova Scotia Securities Commission is cautioning investors about 
UFX.com, ufxmarkets.com and Reliantco, which are offering online trading and 
binary options to Nova Scotians. The Commission is alerting investors that 
UFX.com, ufxmarkets.com and Reliantco are not registered to sell securities in Nova 
Scotia.   
 
At least one Nova Scotian responded to a Facebook advertisement, used a credit 
card, and lost a significant sum of money.   
 
A similar warning has been issued in Manitoba. The Canadian Securities 
Administrators issued a general warning relating to binary options in March.  
 
The Commission urges Nova Scotians to exercise extreme caution when dealing 
with firms that are not registered in Nova Scotia. It is illegal to solicit investments 
in Nova Scotia without registering with the Commission and complying with Nova 
Scotia securities laws. To see if a company or person is registered, you can check  
at aretheyregistered.ca, the Canadian Securities Administrators' website dedicated 
to helping Canadian investors protect themselves. 
 
Contact us to report a scam.   
 
The NSSC is the provincial government agency responsible for regulating the 
investment industry in the province.  
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http://www.mbsecurities.ca/complaints-guidance/alert-warnings/alerts/ufx-reliantco.html
http://www.securities-administrators.ca/uploadedFiles/General/pdfs/20160323_CSA%20Binary_Option_Alert_Eng.pdf
http://aretheyregistered.ca/
http://www.csa-acvm.ca/investortools.aspx?id=82
http://nssc.novascotia.ca/recognize-and-report-scam
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